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Head Teacher:  Mrs J Logue 
Chair of Governors: Fr Simon Ellis 
St Margaret Mary School, Perry Common Road,  

Erdington, Birmingham B23 7AB    
Tel: 0121 464 6355 

 
Email: enquiry @stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Twitter: @StMargMaryRC 

Thought for the week: 

‘Those who are brave are free.’ 

 
 
 
 
                                                       
        
 
 
                                                                                                                                                            

   
 

 

Friday 9th June 2023     
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 5/6 Mass 
Thank you to Mrs Coates, Miss Gibson, Mrs Young, Miss McCarron and Mr Mulligan for organising our 
mass today on the theme of ‘Corpus Christi’. The celebration is associated with the commemoration of Je-
sus's Last Supper with his Apostles before His crucifixion. Please keep our Year 3 pupils in your prayers as 
they prepare to meet Jesus in the Sacrament of the Eucharist over the next few weeks. 
 
Phonics Screening Check 
Year 1 will undertake the phonics screening check next week, please ensure that they are in school every 
day and on time.  We will report scores to you with the end of year reports in July. 
 
Parents Evening 
We are rearranging Miss McInerney’s (4M) Parents Evening for Monday and Tuesday 19th and 20th June.  
Please see the attached letter today and send in your slips at your earliest convenience.   
For any other parents that missed parents evening and would like to attend a drop in, teachers will be  
available for a short meeting in the hall on Thursday 22nd June from 3– 4 pm.  
 
Reception Trip  
Thank you to Mrs Fisher our EYFS lead for organising the trip to Ash End Farm for our Reception pupils as 
part of their ‘Animals’ topic.  They all had a super day and it was delightful to see them bring home their 
eggs.  I hope they were delicious!  We look forward to welcoming Café Ceramica into school next week 
where the children will create a hanging decoration related to the topic.  
 
Sacramental Dates for Year 3 Parents                                                                                                                                       
A reminder that Holy Communion for Y3P is on Saturday 17th June at 11.00am and Y3T is Saturday 24th 
June at 11.00am. Thank you to all the parents who attended our first workshop, please can I ask that all 
parents attend the second one planned for Monday 12th June at 1.30pm.  
 
Parliament Meetings 
Thank you to Mr Barton for overseeing all of our councils in school. The teams met on Thursday to plan 
their events for the Summer Term. We have a cake sale, poetry competition, penalty shoot out and many 
more lovely activities planned by the council that we will share nearer the time.  
 
School Photographer 
Next Tuesday Braiswicks will be in school to take our annual school photos.  If you have a younger sibling 
(who does not attend our school) and would like to have a photo taken with their family please 
come to the office for 8.30am with your child/ren. Throughout the day the children in school will have their 
photographs taken individually or with their siblings.  If you have any queries please ring the office. 
 
Inspire Workshops 
Mr Barton will be writing to parents about our final Inspire Workshops on the theme of the Topics that the 
children are currently studying.  We look forward to welcoming you all in to school to share and learn about 
the exciting curriculum that the children experience at school. 
 
 

A remind that school is closed for a Training Day on Friday 23rd June and the final day of the 
school term is Friday 21st July at 3.00 pm. 

 
 
Please pray for all our pupils and especially for the Chinyere family at this time. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation.    

Mrs J Logue  

For the abolition of torture 

We pray that the international community may commit in a concrete way to 

ensuring the abolition of torture and guarantee support to victims and their 

families.  

            The Pope's Monthly Intentions for June 2023 
Prayer of the Month          

Hail Mary 

Learning Corner 

 

Diary Dates              

After school clubs:                        

 Monday Y2/Y6   

Tuesday Y3/Y4  

Thursday  Y1/3/5                   

Y3T Swimming 

Tuesday 13th June 

Y4B Swimming 

Wednesday 14th June 

Y3 & Y4 School mass 

Friday 16th June 

9.15am in church 

(Children in Y3 will 

receive their  

Certificates for  

Reconciliation after 

Mass) 

 

  

We ask Mary to      

intercede for us 

as we pray the 

Rosary. 
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Attendance Notice Board 

It is vital that your child is on time and in school every day, unless 

there is a medical reason for them not being here. If your child is off 

school and we  haven’t seen them, you may receive a visit from my-

self, Mr Mulligan or   Mr Barton as part of our Safe and Well checks. 

Please remember that our children have a right to an education - this 

is laid out in UNICEF’s Article 28 - A Right to an 

Education. 

 

Our overall attendance: 95%   

ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK:  

EYFS Attendance = 94% Y1 Attendance = 97% 

Y2 Attendance = 89%    Y3 Attendance= 98%  

Y4 Attendance  = 95%        Y5 Attendance = 94% 

Y6 Attendance = 95% 

Article of the Week 

  Article 32 &35—   Against 

child labour 

Michal, Masha, Maranata, Joshua,  

Lily-Mae, Caiden and Oliwia. 

 

 

 

 

Watch this space as the Parliament have planned all the new and exciting  

activities for the summer term.  Thank you for all your support so far. 

Snippets of news  from 

our School Parliament 

Good attendance at St Margaret Mary means being 

in school at least 95% of the time [180-190 days] 

 

Many thanks to our Altar 

Servers, Readers and          

Offertory helpers in Mass     

today. 

Maya, Leila, Elidana,  

Beulah, Pru, Ebele, Zara,  

Sophie, Natania,  

Valentina G, Chimamanda 

and Amara. 

Assembly Gospel Virtues Good Work   Achievement 

Nursery April Reighn Liam 

Reception Eva & Eliana Leo & Ethan Eden & Ava 

Year One Edward & Romy Solyana & Ruth Amaya & Maksymillian 

Year Two Adam & Grace Isla & Hanna N Xavier & Hanna Z 

Year Three Isabella & Victoria Joel & Ralphy Evelyn & Nathan 

Year Four Miller & Owen Leon & Rosie Patrick & Mary 

Year Five Prosper & Grace T Cleo & Oluwasikemi Laila & Alex 

Year Six Pru & Shae Muhammed & Chisom Jonathan & Logan 


